

G7 GLOBAL – REVIEW UNIT 1 – BTVN13

Find the word which has a different sound in the underlined part.

1. A. prefer B. better C. teacher D. worker
2. A. bear B. hear C. dear D. near
3. A. collect B. concern C. concert D. combine
4. A. absent B. government C. dependent D. enjoy
5. A. future B. return C. picture D. culture

Mark the letter A, B, C or D that differs from the other three in the position of primary stress

6. A. yoga B. unusual C. gardening D. making
7. A. maturity B. insect C. cardboard D. famous

Choose the correct answers A, B, C or D.

8. Nowadays people _____ hours sitting in front of computers.
A. spend B. last C. set D. take
9. I think you should take up swimming _____ it is suitable for your health condition.
A. so B. because C. although D. but
10. My family enjoys _____ because we can sell vegetables and flowers _____ money.
A. garden - to B. gardening - for C. gardening - with D. garden - of
11. If your hobby is greeting card making, you can give your _____ to your friends as presents.
A. hobby B. money C. greetings D. products
12. My sister's hobby is sewing, and she can get the sewing patterns from the _____ magazines.
A. fashion B. cooking C. sports D. science
13. My brother doesn't like ice-skating because he thinks it is _____.
A. danger B. in danger C. dangerous D. endangered
14. My sister goes swimming three _____ a week.
A. time B. a time C. times D. timings
15. We often read the instructions carefully in order to make _____ of the things we like best.
A. meanings B. models C. copies D. uses
16. Mr Buong _____ to visit Da Lat every Summer.
A. will go B. going C. go D. goes
17. If you choose sewing as your hobby, you will _____ your own clothes.
A. do B. make C. take D. get
18. My grandma enjoys _____ paper hats in her free time.
A. to make B. make C. making D. made
19. The final examination will be held _____ June 9th, 2023.
A. in B. on C. at D. to
20. Ms Mai practices _____ in the morning to keep our health.
A. to run B. running C. should run D. Both B & C
21. Mr Buong loves _____ dogs with fish in the morning.
A. to feed B. feeding C. to be fed D. being fed
22. He is 18 years old now. He hates _____ like a small kid.
A. treat B. treating C. treated D. being treated

Mark A, B, C, or D to indicate the word or phrase that is CLOSEST in meanings.

23. The film is not worth seeing. The plot is too **boring**.
A. simple B. exciting C. uninteresting D. slow
24. I **dislike** wearing pullovers.
A. love B. enjoy C. detest D. am keen on

Mark the letter A, B, C, or D to indicate the word or phrase that is OPPOSITE in meaning

25. But I **like** English best because it's an important means of international communication.
A. want B. need C. hate D. wish
26. When small, they were very excited whenever they were given **new** clothes.

A.cheap

B.old

C.coin

D.nice

Read the text below and choose the best answer for each question after the text.

Many people like to keep pets. Dogs and cats are very popular pets. Some people, however, keep birds or goldfish. They need less space and are easier to look after.

If you want to have a pet, you can buy one from a pet shop but you must be careful not to buy a sick animal. It is best if you know something about the pet you want. This helps you choose a healthy pet. However, if you do not have much money and know very little about animals, you can visit the Royal Society for the Prevention of Cruelty to Animals (RSPCA).

The first society for the Prevention of Cruelty to Animals was founded in England in 1821. It was set up to make sure that all animals are treated with kindness. The RSPCA in Hong Kong carries out this aim. The RSPCA officers collect animals which have no homes and are left in the street. They look after them until they are healthy again. People visiting the RSPCA may choose their pets from these animals and you can be sure that you will get a healthy pet. If later your pet becomes ill, you can take it to the doctors at the RSPCA for treatment.

When you have a pet, it is very important that you look after it properly. You must remember to feed it at suitable times. You should also give it a clean and comfortable place to rest. Your pet will be happy and healthy if you love it and care for it properly.

27. According to the passage, what kind of pet needs more space?

A. A dog

B. A bird

C. A goldfish

D. A mouse

28. What can help you choose a healthy pet?

A. Being careful with your money

C. Having a lot of money

B. Learning about a pet you want

D. Visiting many pet shops

29. The first society for the Prevention of Cruelty to Animals was founded _____.

A. in 1924

C. in England

B. more than 1000 years ago

D. in 1842

30. What does the RSPCA do with sick and homeless animals?

A. Leave them in the streets

C. Give them to people who cure sick pets

B. Make them healthy again

D. Sell them to pet shops

31. You can always be sure that every pet from the RSPCA _____.

A. will never get sick

B. is collected from a dustbin

C. is strong and healthy

D. always needs too much care

Choose the correct answer A, B, C, or D to fill each blank in the following passage.

I have a very interesting and (32) _____ hobby. I make short video clips with my digital camera. It was my birthday present from my parents last year. Since then, I have (33) _____ three short films. It's great fun! I started asking my friends and relatives to take (34) _____ in the films. I have tried to write the story for my video clips. When I have finished the script, I make copies for the "actors". Each scene is small and they can look at the words just (35) _____ we start filming. We film at the weekend in my neighborhood, (36) _____ no one has to travel far. When the video clip is finished, I invite all the "actors" and we watch the film at my house.

32. A. enjoyable

B. enjoyed

C. enjoying

D. enjoy

33. A. done

B. made

C. played

D. watched

34. A. scene

B. role

C. part

D. film

35. A. until

B. after

C. only

D. before

36. A. so

B. because

C. but

D. although

Complete the sentences with the to-infinitive or -ing form of the verbs in brackets.

37. I like _____ (meet) you. Hope _____ (see) you again soon.

38. Mobile games are great, but I don't like _____ (play) them for too long.

39. I am a little busy. Would you mind _____ (wait) a little longer?

40. Tonight I like _____ (go) out, but I have to do my homework.

41. The earth (come) _____ around the sun.

42. Messi enjoys (play) _____ soccer with his friends.

Rewrite the following sentences.

43. I want to learn English and French at school.

→ I enjoy _____.

44. Ms Nga would like to drink some coffee after work.

→ Ms Nga loves _____.

45. She drives to the supermarket on Sundays.

→ She goes _____.

46. No one in the class is as tall as Son Tung.

→ Son Tung _____.

47. There are 35 students in my class.

→ My class has _____.